
 

Dear Loyal Customers: 

 DeSmidt Landscape Management pleased to announce our forthcoming merger with 
Tobacco Road Lawn and Landscape. 
  The merger is scheduled to take place officially on March 5, 2013. On that date our combined 
firm will begin conducting its practice as Tobacco Road Lawn and Landscape. 
  
DeSmidt Landscape Management began its professional practice in 2004. Its growth over the 
past 8 years has been predominantly internal, stemming from the referrals of our client base and 
those of other professionals. This has been in no small way also directly related to the success 
our clients have had in their business and personal pursuits. 
  
We made the very tough decision to sell DeSmidt Landscape Management.  
Since 2004 we have met and worked with many great people in the triangle area, we will not 
forget the great friendships and opportunity that you all have provided for us, thank you. 
 
As you know, finding and retaining a excellent landscaper can be a challenge. Chad Moose, 
owner of Tobacco Road Lawn and Landscape shares the same values we do. Chad has been in 
business for over 18 years. He has a B.S. in Horticulture Science from North Carolina State 
University.  Tobacco Road Lawn and Landscape currently maintains properties all over the 
Triangle, including several Carolina Hurricanes Team owners and players.  
 
Chad is available and happy to meet anyone in person, via email or by phone. Tobacco Road 
Lawn and Landscape is fully licensed, and insured. Some of Chads staff members have been 
working with him for over 9 years. Tobacco Road Lawn and Landscape specializes in residential 
and commercial property maintenance, pine straw, mulch, new installs of sod and plantings, basic 
irrigation, and most other lawn and landscaping needs. Chad and company can't wait to get 
started on your property. 
   
If you have any questions about this exciting news and what it will mean for you, please contact 
Chad Moose at any time. We look forward to introducing you to our new partners and associates. 
  
We are grateful to you not only for giving us the opportunity to provide you with landscaping 
services but for your loyalty and friendship, which have enriched our relationship. We are 
confident that our new affiliation will serve us all well. 
 Thank you, 
 Andrew DeSmidt 
 
 
Chad Moose     Cmoose@nc.rr.com 
4804 Dembrook Ct.    919-201-1926 
Fuquay Varina, NC 27526     
 
  
 
  
 


